
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

A public meeting of the Clackamas County Board of Commissioners will be held on 

June 9, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. The Board of County Commissioners of Clackamas County, 

Oregon, acting as the governing body of Clackamas County Service District No. 5, will 

hold a hearing and consider a vote upon a resolution entitled:  “In the Matter of a 

Resolution Setting Rates for 2022-2023 for the Clackamas County District No. 5. 

During the ongoing coronavirus pandemic, the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) 

is maintaining public awareness efforts. While social distancing practices are occurring, 

the BCC is holding meetings virtually, by Zoom, and in-person, in the Public Service 

Building, located at 2051 Kaen Road, Oregon City.  There is limited seating of twelve 

(12) spaces available in the main room and an overflow room is also available.  

All residents are invited to join and provide comments live by going to the following 

link: https://clackamascounty.zoom.us/j/93170699228.  Alternatively, anyone can email 

a comment to BCC@clackamas.us, to be admitted into the record during the Citizen 

Communication portion of the meeting. Be sure to include your name and area when 

you email. 

A copy of the budget, which includes the rates, may be inspected online 

at http://www.clackamas.us/budget/, or by email for a viewing request. This budget is for 

an annual budget period.  This budget was prepared on a basis of accounting that is the 

same used the preceding year. 

  LB-1 Notice of Budget Hearing  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://clackamascounty.zoom.us/j/93170699228
mailto:BCC@clackamas.us
http://www.clackamas.us/budget/
https://dochub.clackamas.us/documents/drupal/b2ded3a1-88d7-48f7-8c37-6bed4712fa34


NOTICE OF BUDGET 

COMMITTEE MEETING 

The Clackamas County Service District No. 5 for Street Lighting Budget Committee will 

hold a public meeting to discuss the Fiscal Year (FY) 2022-23 Proposed Budget (for the 

period of July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023), on May 23, 2022, from 9:30-10:00 am. The 

purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and deliberate on the FY 

2022-23 Proposed Budget.  Public comment will be taken during this meeting. Any 

person may discuss the proposed program with the Budget Committee. 

FY 2022-23 Proposed Budget information may be inspected or obtained on the 

Clackamas County website on or after May 13, 2022.   A copy of the budget document 

may also be inspected on or after May 13, 2022, at 2051 Kaen Road, Oregon City, 

Oregon 97045, between the hours of 7 a.m. and 6 p.m., Monday - Thursday.  

The BCC is holding meetings both virtually, via Zoom, and in –person, in the Public 

Service Building, located at 2051 Kaen Road, Oregon City. 

For details on FY 2022-23 Proposed Budget meeting schedule, or for information on 

how to provide public comment, please go to the County website 

link https://www.clackamas.us/budget. 

 

https://www.clackamas.us/budget

